Commercial Use Authorization (CUA)

By law, all commercial service providers must have a commercial use authorization (CUA) from the National Park Service. Among other things, a CUA guarantees that the operator carries basic minimum insurance for clients and adheres to National Park regulations designed to protect park resources and your continued enjoyment of them.
CUAs are most commonly used for businesses that would like to operate guide services in the park. Any person or organization wishing to conduct commercial business (including guiding hikes and/or tours) must procure a CUA in advance and follow the terms and conditions of the authorization. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For more information regarding CUA permits or to determine if your activity requires one, please call (801) 756-5239 or email the superintendent at TICA_Superintendent@nps.gov with the subject line "CUA".

